
From:
To: LDF Leeds
Subject: PDE00183_You have a new Enquiry from Web
Date: 27 October 2015 22:59:57
Importance: High

Please find below the details of the new enquiry submitted by the public user on
the Leeds WebSite : 

Name : Paul Wilkinson
Source : http://www.leeds.gov.uk/council/Pages/Introduction-to-Local-
Development-Framework.aspx
Message : Iwould like to register my objection to the proposd allocation of
greenfield sites in the Rawdon to Horsforth corridor . There are far too many cars
using the Leeds and Rawdon Road now so how can building 500 houses help
traffic polution and higher risks to cyclist by making this road as busy as a dual
carriageway .The loss of rural breaks between towns and villages are crucial to
maintin the British way of life we do not want to live in urban sprawls of
countless houses with no space to take stock of our green and pleasant land .
Stop building on greenfield sites and start to regenerate brown field sitez and
defunct retail areas intosocial and private houses Regwrds Paul Wilkindon
Holmehurst Lodge Cliffe Drive Leeds LS19 6RR 

Thanks 
LCC Web Master




